
 

 

        MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC SAFETY   
        COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE  
        CITY OF HERRIN, ILLINOIS HELD IN THE  
        CONFERENCE ROOM OF CITY HALL ON  
        WEDNESDAY, DEC.. 27, 2016 AT 5:15 P.M. 
 
 
Alderman Shoemake, Public Safety Chairman called the meeting to order.  Those in attendance on behalf of the 
City were Alderman Shoemake, Alderman Kinley, Alderman Miller., Alderman Ahlgren, Alderman York, 
Alderman Ruppel, Alderman Crompton, Mayor Frattini, Chief Laird, Deputy Chief Loyd, Fire Chief Priddy, Budget 
Director Carrie Cravens, Treasurer Carl Goodwin and City Clerk Shelly Huggins.   
 
Patrolman Replacement - Have an officer retiring, 2nd pay tier in place so we can hire at a lower salary.  Alderman 
Shoemake wants to maintain current staffing and not down size.  Treasurer Goodwin states with the increased fees 
that we can afford even with the loss from the school district.  Committee is all on board with the decision to 
replace. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:20 p.m. 


